
 

 

Parliamentary Question – Seasonal Agricultural Workers’ 

Scheme 

Date: 6 December 2018 

Ref: 199922 

Asked by:  

Afzal Khan 

(Manchester, Gorton) 

 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, on what dates his 

Department had meetings with representatives from the Gangmasters and Labour 

Abuse Authority on the Seasonal Workers Pilot in the agricultural sector. 

Response:  

Officials have been in regular contact with the Gangmasters Licencing and Abuse 

Authority (GLAA), throughout the design of the pilot. A meeting is scheduled for 12 

December 2018, which will enable us to draw on the expertise of the GLAA when 

visiting agricultural sites. 

 

 
 


